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California Independent System Operator Corporation 
 

Notice        
 
To: David Olsen, Chair, Board of Governors 

Carl Linvill, Chair, EIM Governing Body 
From: Roger Collanton, Vice President, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary  
Date: June 11, 2020 
Re: Notice of Planned Decisional Classification for “Co-Located Resources” – one element of 

“Hybrid Resources” 

Any objection by the Chairs to this decisional classification is due by June 18, 2020.         
 

This is formal notice of ISO Management’s decisional classification for the tariff amendments 
regarding “co-located resources,” which is one element of the still-ongoing initiative regarding 
“hybrid resources.”  Any objection by the Chairs to the decisional classification is due by June 18, 
2020.  Otherwise, this initiative will be presented for decision consistent with the classification 
described below.1 
 
This proposed change falls within the EIM Governing Body’s advisory authority (E2), which means 
that it will be presented to the ISO Board of Governors for approval with any advisory input from 
the EIM Governing Body that it elects to provide.  
 
The “hybrid resources” initiative has been included in previous Briefings on Policy Outlook, and 
the classification of these changes for “co-located resources” is consistent with the classification of 
the entire initiative as it was presented at the March 12, 2020 meeting of the EIM Governing Body, 
when the most recent Briefing on Policy Outlook was provided. 
 
The second revised straw proposal for the “hybrid resources” initiative is located here.  This paper 
states on page 2 that it serves as the draft final proposal for the proposed changes regarding co-
located resources.  An addendum about the proposal for co-located resources, which was issued 
May 13, is available here.  It also notes that the proposal for co-located resources will be 
submitted for approval at the July Board meeting.  Additional relevant papers for this initiative are 
located here. 
 

                                                      
1 The process is described in the Guidance for Handling Initiatives within the Decisional Authority or Advisory Role of 
the EIM Governing Body. 

http://www.caiso.com/InitiativeDocuments/SecondRevisedStrawProposal-HybridResources.pdf
http://www.caiso.com/InitiativeDocuments/Addendum-SecondRevisedStrawProposal-HybridResources.pdf
http://www.caiso.com/StakeholderProcesses/Hybrid-resources
http://www.caiso.com/Documents/GuidanceforHandlingPolicyInitiatives-EIMGoverningBody.pdf
http://www.caiso.com/Documents/GuidanceforHandlingPolicyInitiatives-EIMGoverningBody.pdf
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Written stakeholder comments were due May 28, 2020.  There were no objections to the 
decisional classification of either the proposal generally or of this element about co-located 
resources in particular. 
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